
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 14th June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This year, to improve transition from your child’s current year group to next year, we are adding 

to our provision to support the changes. 

On the dates that our new Reception children for September 2019 join us for their ‘taster 

sessions’, we intend to use this time to support all children across school with their year group 

move. 

On the afternoon of Tuesday 25th, Wednesday 26th of June and Tuesday 2nd July, children will 

spend time in their new classrooms.  This will enable children to become familiar with their 

surroundings and learning environment for next academic year. 

The adults in their class settings for these sessions will be the adults that are currently in that year 

group and not necessarily who they will be working with next year.  Children are very familiar 

with most of our staff team due to activities and events such as playground duties, assemblies, 

RWI adults, lunchtime support to name a few. 

Any child with an EHCP will be supported by a familiar adult throughout these sessions.  

The transition arrangements, to familiarise your child with their classroom and environment, will 

be shared with your child in advance of the sessions. 

Please note that dropping off and picking up arrangements will remain as normal on these days. 

On Friday 12th July the children will have a full ‘Class Hand Up’ day, where they will meet their 

adults for next year.  Further information will follow regarding the arrangements for this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 
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